McKnight, Kevin - DNR

From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 8:55 AM

To: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR; Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Subject: Schmalz Dump- NER Committee Review Summary

On November 1,2018, the NER Closure/Peer Review Committee was provided a summary of the status of the Schmalz
Dump Superfund Site in Calumet County. This site recently completed a 5yr Review and is in the process of being
delisted from the NPL. Results of this meeting included:

e Concurrence that groundwater monitoring can be discontinued and the monitoring wells abandoned. This
concurrence was requested for inclusion in a Technical Memo to EPA requesting approval of these actions.

e CO/ICs will be added to BRRTS per September 2018 ESD.

e Historic Fill Exemption will be needed for development.

This email will be added to the case file for future reference.



